
 
 

 

June 17, 2020 
Project 16-1370 A 

PROJECT UPDATE 
                                    ROAD PAVING - DELAYED 

KING STREET AND CREDITVIEW ROAD 
TOWN OF CALEDON 

 
What are we doing? 

• Final paving of both King Street and Creditview Road as a result of watermain 
installation. 

 
When? 

• Due to scheduling issues, we have had to defer paving operations by a week. 
• Paving is now scheduled to begin this coming week (June 22, 2020) and should be 

completed by the end of the week.  As work depends on the weather, these dates may 
change. 

 
What does this mean for you? 

• Please make sure that the road is cleared of vehicles by 7 a.m. 
• You may not have access to your driveway for a short time, but our contractor will work 

with you to minimize disruptions. 
• Please do not park on the road during the above dates. 

 
We appreciate your co-operation during the completion of work and apologize in advance for 
any inconvenience. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 905-866-8588. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sean Ballaro 
Project Manager 
Water Division, Water Linear Engineering and Reliability 
Public Works 
C: Councillor Downey  

Construction project updates can be found at peelregion.ca/construction . 

 Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the 
community safe by complying with provincial guidelines, physical distancing, using personal protective 
equipment, and adjusting work schedules and shifts. 

https://www.peelregion.ca/construction/projects.asp
http://www.twitter.com/peelpublicworks
https://www.ontario.ca/page/construction-site-health-and-safety-during-covid-19

